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BY EMAIL 
November 07, 2023 

Melissa Casson 
North Bay Hydro 
74 Commerce Crescent 
North Bay ON  N2G 4L2  
mcasson@northbayhydro.com 

Dear Ms. Melissa, 

Re:    North Bay Hydro Distribution Limited - Application for 2023 Rates 
OEB File Number EB-2022-0053 

The Ontario Energy Board (OEB) issued a Decision and Rate Order in the above-noted 
proceeding on May 09, 2023, for both its North Bay and its Espanola rate zones. This 
Decision and Rate Order was accompanied by Tariffs of Rates and Charges (Schedule 
A), which the OEB stated would remain “draft” until after North Bay Hydro Distribution 
Limited (North Bay Hydro) had an opportunity to review it for completeness and 
accuracy. North Bay Hydro did not identify any errors at that time. On October 30, 2023, 
notified the OEB of a typographical error on the Tariff of Rates and Charges for its North 
Bay rate zone. North Bay noted that the rate rider for Disposition of Global Adjustment 
Account (2023) displayed a sunset date of October 30th instead of October 31st. 

Pursuant to Rule 41.02 of the OEB’s Rules of Practice and Procedure, the OEB may at 
any time, without notice or a hearing of any kind, correct a typographical error, error of 
calculation or similar error made in its orders or decisions. The OEB considers this to be 
a typographical error. 

Today, the OEB is reissuing the Tariff of Rates and Charges (Schedule A) with the error 
corrected. The correction can be found on Tariff of Rate and Charges (Schedule A), a 
copy of which is attached. The rate rider, located in the Monthly Rate and Charges 
section, now reads: 
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Rate Rider for Disposition of Global Adjustment Account (2023) - effective until October 
31, 2023, Applicable only for Non-RPP Customers 

The Decision and Rate Order, as originally issued, stated: 

Rate Rider for Disposition of Global Adjustment Account (2023) - effective until October 
30, 2023, Applicable only for Non-RPP Customers 

Any questions relating to this letter should be directed to Birgit Armstrong at 
Birgit.armstrong@oeb.ca or 416-544-5162. The OEB’s toll-free number is 1-888-632-
6273. 

Yours truly, 

Nancy Marconi 
Registrar 
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